Christian Life Connection

Everyone needs a little CLC

Welcome back to the Christian Life Connection! This has certainly been an unusual 2020 so far. We pray that you are all doing well and staying healthy — both physically and spiritually.

LWML and the Christian Life Department have many items to help you through this time of COVID-19. Be sure to check out the LWML website at *lwml.org* for all kinds of activities — devotions, Bible studies, coloring pages, uplifting articles, and information on mission grants. There is something for everyone!

To highlight just a few, search for *reSources* — a complete guide to planning monthly programs. It includes Bible studies, devotions, and activities for individuals and groups.

Looking for a Bible study? *A Missionary? Me?* is a new eight-session study by Karol Selle based on short stories of women serving in the mission field.

Watch also for information on the Writers' Workshop, October 24-26, 2020, at Concordia Seminary in St. Louis, Missouri. This event for beginning and mildly-experienced writers who have a heart to learn to write for LWML is being planned by the LWML Christian Life Department. Registration will open on July 1, 2020. The workshop is limited to 20 participants, so be sure to sign up quickly. See *lwml.org* for all the information.

Have you been attending Donna Snow's Overflowing Abundance Bible study live on Facebook? If you haven't, go to the LWML website and watch the previous videos. Then join us for the next sessions via LWML Facebook Live on Tuesday evenings at 8 p.m. Central Daylight Time.

Christian (†) Life

Our committees are here to help. Please contact us if you have questions.

depcl@lwml.org

Susan Brunkow, V.P. of Christian Life

Rev. Brian Noack, Pastoral Counselor

Christian Life Committee

Mary Marten, Chairman Rebecca Bessell, JoNette Brogaard

Christian Resources Editors

Terri Bentley, Chairman Ruth Badciong, Linda Koeller

